
On	behalf	of	the	children,	governors	and	staff	of	Whi6ngham	C	of	E	Primary	
School	we	would	like	to	wish	you	a	very	Merry	Christmas	and	a	Happy	New	

Year.

The	service	will	be	followed	by	refreshments	
in	Church.

If	you	would	like	to	pick	your	child	up	earlier	
on	this	day	please	come	to	the	main	school	
entrance			at	the	front	of	school	and	they	will	

be	dismissed	from	there.

Please	join	us	for	Christmas	Carols


